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ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 5:00 P.M. ON SEPTEMBER 29, 2025: 
 
 
Q#1 Will an asbestos inspection be required to be performed by the selected consultant as part of 

this project? 
 
A#1 The selected consultant will complete any and all necessary inspections for the demolition of the 

existing structure.  
 
 
Q#2 Does the Commission have any particular structures in mind within the Cuyahoga Valley 

Corridor or Summit Metro Parks as a barometer regarding bridge aesthetics? 
 
A#2 The Commission has no particular structures in mind as a barometer for bridge aesthetics. The 

selected consultant will work with the Commission and stakeholders to determine aesthetics.  
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